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  Note verbale dated 12 February 2021 from the Permanent Mission of 

Armenia to the United Nations Office at Geneva addressed to the Office 

of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia to the United Nations Office and 

other international organizations in Geneva hereby draws the attention of the Human Rights 

Council to the ad hoc public report on the children’s rights affected by the Azerbaijani attacks 

against the Republic of Artsakh (Nagorno-Karabakh), prepared by the Human Rights 

Ombudsman of the Republic of Artsakh.1 

The Permanent Mission of Armenia kindly requests the Office of the United Nations 

High Commissioner for Human Rights to circulate the present note verbale as a document of 

the Human Rights Council, under agenda item 4. 

     

  

 1  Available at https://artsakhombuds.am/en/document/766. 
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